

2009-2010 Board of Directors

Nicole Bickett
President

Jolene Geary
Past President

Nicole Long
Treasurer

Lane Shull Executive Director

Josh Barsch

Betty Wootten

Robert Williams

Tim Reilly

Cindy Mayes

Brittany Rihanek

Nikki Johnson

Shanna Hockert

Jeff Easton

Ernie Wood

February 12, 2010

City Attorney's Office City of Rapid City Attn: Maggie Paul 300 Sixth Street Rapid City, SD 57701

Re: Acknowledge Raffle Request

Dear Maggie,

I would like to request acknowledgement from the City Council for a raffle we plan to hold on September 21, 2010. This raffle will be held during our first educational luncheon program at the Hampton Inn in Rapid City, South Dakota with all proceeds to benefit the Black Hills Cheaper of the American Advertising Federation.

The raffle will be for "A Trip to Anywhere" travel voucher valued up to \$3,000.00 and we plan to sell 500 tickets for \$20.00 each starting March 15, 2010.

AAF-Black Hills is a non-profit organization that works to enhance the professional development of area businesses and students through monthly educational programs, while increasing recognition nationally for the advertising industry and giving back to the local community through public service marketing campaigns and educational scholarships.

Monies raised from the raffle to support the AAF-Black Hills will contribute to our educational programs and scholarships, and assist in our ongoing operational needs.

If you have any questions or need further information please contact me at 605.430.9840 or by email at design@studiobickett.com.

Thanks again for your consideration!

Tiede Bickett

Sincerely,

Nicole Bickett

President, AAF-Black Hills

We're still BHAF, just better...

> PO Box 8251 Rapid City, SD 57709-8251

605-863-2186 info@aafblackhills.org

www.aafblackhills.org